Ken Antaya

From: P
Sent: _ arch-07-17 9:17 PM

To: Ken Antaya
Subject: Flypast Authorization Letter
Attachments: City of Windsor - Letter of Support209809ee-b2d7-4deb-a4d8-8claf432e133.docx

Dear Mayor Antaya,
We are conducting an airshow at Windsor Airport on May 27-28 featuring the Canadian Forces Snowhirds. As part of

this event, we are requesting that the Snowbirds overfly Windsor, LaSalle, Amherstburg Essex, Lakeshore and
Tecumseh. To do this, requires a letter from you authorizing the Snowbirds to overfly LaSaile. This letter must be on
official letterhead and contain the phrase "as low as 500 feet". [ have attached a sampie letter for your consideration.
This letter and phrasing does not guarantee that the Snowbirds wiil participate in this flypast or fly as low as 500 feet. It
is a planning piece needed to get the necessary approvals from municipalities and the Royal Canadian Air Force. Should
an approval from the RCAF be given, we will advise of the date and time of the flypast. Thank you.

Origin: http://www lasalle.ca/en/town-hall/LaSalle-Council.asp

This email was sent to you by Paul McCann—through http://www.lasalle.ca/.




March 10, 2017

Captain Gregory Mendes
Special Events
1 Canadian Air Division Headquarters

National Defence
P.0O. Box 1700 Stn. Forces
Winnipeg, Manitoba, R3J 3Y5

Re: Approval for Windsor flyover

Dear Captain Mendes:

The City of Windsor is pleased to provide this letter of support to fly over our community as part of your
air display participation in May, 2017. We trust that the over flight of our community, inclusive of May
25 to May 30, abides by all safety and government regulation. Further, it is our understanding and
approval that the flight operations of the Canadian Forces Snowbirds and other Royal Canadian Air Force
aircraft may at times be conducted as low as 500 hundred feet over the city and airport.

On behalf of the City of Windsor, we are thrilled to welcome back the Snowbirds and Royal Canadian Air
Force aircraft to our region, and, we are particularly excited that Major Bassam Mnaymneh {Snowbird 6)
a Windsor native, will be performing in front of his hame town this May.

Sincerely,

Mayor Drew Dilkens




